
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

Freight Surcharge Update 
 

 
As we continue to monitor rising fuel costs, we are updating our freight surcharge structure. 
Effective July 1st, 2022, the surcharge will be removed from Mineral Fiber shipments.  This change 
aligns with our price increase effective the same date.  The surcharge will continue to be applied to 
Suspension Systems and Architectural Specialties shipments to offset rising fuel costs.  
 
The fee structure will be as follows: 
 
Full Truckloads (Suspension Systems and Architectural Specialties) 

• $300 fuel surcharge will continue. 
• This applies to all Suspension Systems and Architectural Specialties shipments that ship in 

full truckload quantities. 
 
LTL Shipments (Suspension Systems and Architectural Specialties) 

• $100 fuel surcharge will continue. 
• This change applies to all Suspension Systems and Architectural Specialties shipments 

that ship in less than truckload quantities. 
 
Thank you for your support.    
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